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Aspen outbreak update 9 – Sunday, September 19, 2021 
This information is current as of Sept 19 at 8:37 a.m. 

To all Aspen residents and primary contacts 

Hello,  

Great news: the Calgary Zone Medical Officer of Health has declared the 
COVID-19 Outbreak at Aspen is over! 

Thank you to residents and families for your co-operation while we were in 
outbreak. Thanks to our employees for their extra efforts during this time. 

Let’s stay out of outbreak 

Today’s news is a relief. Yet we know despite our many precautions, COVID-
19 and its variants are unpredictable, and Calgary is a hot spot. Vigilance 
remains critical in preventing the virus and its variants from re-entering. 
Wear a surgical mask, wash/sanitize your hands and physically distance. 

Silvera continues to strongly recommend that everyone – including 
residents, visitors, and employees – get vaccinated.  

A reminder about visitors 

Please schedule your indoor visits in advance with Reception. Thanks for 
your patience. 

Actions continuing 

• Alberta Health Services screening procedures at the community 
entrance remain in place. 

• Monitor for COVID-19-like symptoms. Let Reception know if you are 
experiencing any symptoms. 

Thanks for your continued support and kindness. Stay healthy and safe, 
Vinod Nirwal, Community Assistant Manager (vnirwal@silvera.ca) 
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